
Tudor Grange Samworth Academy 
A Church of England School 

50 Trenant Road Leicester LE2 6UA  Tel: 01162 780232 
 office@samworth.tgacademy.org.uk

 www.samworth.tgacademy.org.uk  

 

 
1st February 2021 

 

5 DAY ATTENDANCE CHALLENGE 
 

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s): 
 
Our school records show that over 75% of our pupils attended at least 3 remote lessons each day. 

We have been really pleased with level of engagement from pupils and the commitment from 

parents. Attending remote lessons on a regular basis is really important and we understand the 

pressure that this has on everyone, so we want to support pupils a bit more this week  

We have set all pupils a 5 Day Attendance Challenge and we need your support.  
 
The Challenge:  

1. Commit to 100% attendance for 5 days – no lessons off! 
2. Attend tutor time each morning 
3. No late arrivals. 

 
The challenge will start on Monday 1st February and will end on Friday 5th February. Pupils who meet 
the challenge will be invited to a ‘pizza party/lunch’ when we return and will also be entered into 
our prize draw on Friday afternoon. 
 
1st Prize: Large Sweet hamper  
2nd Prize: Sweet basket   
3rd Prize: Large box of Celebrations 
4th Prize: Large box of Quality Street 
5th Prize:   Large box of Heroes  
 
All prizes will be hand delivered! 
We hope that you accept this weekly challenge. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you in advance for your support and cooperation. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Mr A Bannon 
Associate Principal  
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